March 30, 2005

Dear Planning Board,

As members of the community around the intersection of 15-501 and Jack Bennett Road, we would like to express our support for the veterinary hospital and boarding facility proposed by Drs. Linda Sands and Michelle Pineda to be located on the Oldham Property. We feel strongly that this veterinary facility will bring much needed veterinary and pet care to this area, add to the local economy, and improve the quality of life for people living in this area. This is a great thing for the people in this area. There are a lot of animals that need care. It would be nice to have a local place to utilize and support in every way. Signed below are the names of some of us that would support their efforts:

Charles Mitchell Kokitha Mitchell Willie Edwards Janet Edwards Eddie Alston Deborah Moore London Mitchell Laura Gattis **Audrey Gattis** Darlene Mitchell Claire Trammell Desmond Patterson Nannie R. Laney Lula Patterson Jamie Johnson LaShunda Mann